Holliston
Cultural Council

Minutes of our meeting of January 11, 2022:

Present: Steve Durning, Chrissy Reynolds, Pooja Pal, Pat Fuller, Tom Norton, Jon Neuberger,

and Ben Keehn

We approval of December 14, 2022 minutes
Old Business

none

New Business

Per Guelmi Espinal of the Massachusetts Cultural Council, informed me that were required
to allot $10,434 this year, $1434 more than the $9000 we had planned to, because the
$10,434 figure reflects what had to give, based on the town accountant’s records, and
because we have to give out all the money we have available to give out (we can decide to
grant it some to ourselves but we have to have a stated purpose beforehand). So we decided

which grants to increase, and by how much. We voted for these new amounts unanimously.

Date of our Next Meeting

TBD



